
February 23, 2024 
 
Dear Residents, Families & Staff: 
 
We are thrilled to share that Shari Neidich, MA, LNHA will join Dunwoody Village as the Director of 
Personal Care and Dunwoody at Home. Shari has extensive experience in Personal Care, Memory Care, 
LIFE/PACE Programs and Home Care Programs. Shari has over 20 years of experience serving as an 
Executive Director, a Licensed Nursing Home Administrator, a Personal Care Administrator and a 
Director of Operations.  She holds a Master’s Degree from Hahnemann/Allegheny (Drexel) University.   
Shari enjoys serving residents and their families.  She is focused on quality of care, resident and family 
satisfaction, mentoring staff and building strong teams.  Shari joins Dunwoody Village on Monday 
February 26th.  Residents and families will be invited to meet with Shari in the near future. Shari’s office 
will be located in the administrative area between Cedars East and Cedars West.  Please join us in 
giving her a warm Dunwoody welcome! 
 
 
Dining Reminders 
Dining services will be starting Themed Thursday on March 14th in Hearthside.  We will be introducing a 
variety of cultural themed food for our residents. This will occur on a bi-weekly basis and  begin with 
foods from South America.  
 
In celebration of St. Patrick’s Day, Fox Den will offer week-long drink and beer specials.  Join us on 
Friday, March 15, in the Fox Den at happy hour 4:00pm – 5:30pm and enjoy Irish themed foods offered 
at point value.  On St. Patrick’s Day, Sunday March 17, our Hearthside Brunch will be themed and have 
Irish Brunch selections during normal brunch hours and using points.  
 
On March 31st Easter Brunch will be held in the auditorium. More information soon to follow. 
 
 
COVID 
One Residential resident tested positive and is on quarantine.  No Care Center residents are positive at 
this time.  One staff member is positive and at home on isolation. 
 
Scam Reminder 
Please do not provide your date of birth, social security number or other personal information to a 
caller requesting this information.  If you believe that the call might be legitimate, hang up and call the 
direct number of the company or provider. Keep in mind that your bank, your credit card company, 
and other companies do not call to request this kind of information. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Maureen 


